# Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter June 2018

#### **Important Bunny Bunch News!**

The Pre-K 4 graduation will be held at Starpoint Middle School Auditorium on Thursday, June 7th at 6:00pm. Graduates are to arrive at 5:00pm for a practice run! We can't wait!

A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who participated in the St. Jude Trikea-Thon!

Our annual picnic will be held on Friday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>. All of the children will be tie-dying t-shirts for the picnic! If you would like your child to tie-dye a t-shirt, please send in the white shirt with their name on the label by Friday, June 8th.

With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you bring in or leave a pair of sneakers here for your child to wear. Thank you!



#### Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish both Genevieve and Riley a happy 2<sup>nd</sup> birthday! Kyla a happy 3<sup>nd</sup> birthday! We would also like to wish Marco a special 5<sup>th</sup> birthday!

#### Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss Christing from our Ward Road location! Miss Christina has been with Bunny Bunch Daycare for almost a year now and has really proven herself to be a dedicated and hardworking employee! She is always on time and can be counted on to show up and give it her all. Miss Christina is one of the Infant Room aides and does a fantastic job making sure all the babies' needs are met and they are all happy and content. Miss Christing has a soft and caring personality which makes her the perfect fit for our babies. When she isn't busy taking care of the babies you can find her cleaning and making sure everything is in a nice and neat order. Miss Christina has been a perfect fit to our Bunny Bunch team since she started and is loved and adored by all her coworkers, babies and families. Her easy going and fun loving personality makes her easy to work with and get along with. Miss Christina is always there to lend a helping hand whether it is with crafts, stepping into another room or simply working side by side with her. We are much honored to have Miss Christina as a part of our team and can't thank her enough for all that she does for the center! Congratulations Miss Christina!! We love you!!!

#### Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: John
Toddlers: Frankie & Harmony
Pre-K 3: Mia & Mariah
Pre-K 4: Anthony

# Infant Room News!

"Butterflies and Bumblebees" is the theme in the infant room as we head into summer! Miss Pam and the babies will be kept busy as they begin learning all about butterflies and bumblebees. They will be reading fun stories, singing songs, and doing fun crafts! They will be making crafts such as footprint butterflies, honeycomb beehives, and making play-dough! The infants will also be working hard on their Father's Day presents! We will end the month by painting a butterfly using Kool-Aid. We also plan on getting outside for lots of walks!

The children will be tie dying tshirts to wear to our End of Year



Picnic on Friday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>! If you would like your child to tie dye a shirt, please bring one in no later than Monday, June 8<sup>th</sup>. Please be sure to label your child's name on the tag.

Thank you!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, John! John is an adorable and sweet boy who is a joy to have in the Infant Room! Since starting at Bunny Bunch not too long ago, he has quickly adapted to the daily routine and is enjoying every minute of it! John has and continues to impress us each day with his accomplishments. He has learned how to walk and is now starting to say words! John is an active little boy who likes to keep busy. He loves to sing and dance to music, playing with instruments and interact with all of his friends! John is always happy and smiling! He definitely knows how to charm his teachers with his smile and curtness! We continue to look forward to watching John grow and become soon to be toddler! Congratulation John, we love you!!!

## **Toddler Room News!**

The theme this month in the Toddler Room is "Outdoor Friends." The weekly themes, that will be keeping our toddlers busy this month include "Reptiles," "Butterflies," "Bugs," and "Birds." Miss. Rachel will have the toddlers exploring different animals. Each week the toddlers will learn about all the wonders nature has to offer! Some of the fun activities include making frog puppets, shiny flies, and colorful birds! We will also be going outside a lot! The Toddlers

will also be working hard on their Father's Day presents! These little munchkins can't wait to get going on these fun activities!

The children will be tie dying tshirts to wear to our End of Year Picnic on Friday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>! If you would like your child to tie dye a shirt, please bring one in no later than Monday, June 8<sup>th</sup>. Please be sure to label your child's name on the tag. Thank you!

Toddler Room is happy to announce that Frankie is our Star of the Month for June! Frankie is a happy and charming little boy who always has a smile on his face! He has adjusted well to daily routine and is now ready more than ever to come to class and start his day! Frankie has grown a lot since starting at Bunny Bunch and has shown many improvements! He definitely



more sociable with his friends and does a fantastic job at listening and following directions! This smart boy is also able to recite his shapes and colors! He continues to surprise us each day! Frankie is an entertaining boy who makes all those around him smile. He has an outstanding amount of love and a huge imagination for super heroes! He also enjoys playing with cars and in our kitchen center. This handsome boy is such a pleasure to have in our Toddler room! Congratulations Frankie, we love you!!!

## Toddler Room News Continued!



The Toddler Room is happy to announce, Harmony as our Star of the Month! Harmony started with us six months ago and is growing up to be a smart and sweet little girl. She has made many improvements since starting here at Bunny Bunch! Harmony is becoming such a big girl as she continues to potty train and learns new things! She is a very smart girl who impresses us each day! Harmony. Harmony is a well behaved girl who sets a great example for her classmates. This little ray of sunshine is always smiling, listening to her teachers and playing nicely with her friends. She enjoys reading stories and singing songs. Harmony is truly a joy to have at our center and look forward to watching her grow! Congratulations Harmony, we love you!!!

### Pre-K 3 Room News!

"Jump into Summer" is the theme for the month of June as these kiddos get ready for summer fun and fantastic weather! Our weekly themes "Birds," "Bugs," "Weather," and "Summer Fun" will keep the kids very busy this month! The children will be doing fun crafts and activities as they learn all about the different types of weather, bugs, and summer fun! Making bug finger puppets, painting with bubble wrap, and making an obstacle course are

just some of the fun things we have planned for our smarties!



The children will be tie dying tshirts to wear to our End of Year Picnic on Friday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>! If you would like your child to tie dye a shirt, please bring one in no later than Monday, June 8<sup>th</sup>. Please be sure to label your child's name on the tag. Thank you!

Hip, hip hooray for our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Mia. Hailey is our Star of the Month for her overall class performance and improvements! Hailey is a very sweet and caring young lady who is always giving hugs and is always found with a smile on her face. You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since starting with Bunny Bunch

almost a year ago! She is a well-mannered girl who is always using her manners and being friendly to her classmates! Mia has mastered tracing her name and knows all of her letters and numbers! We are very impressed on how Mia has grown! This beautiful and outgoing young lady has a lot of fun while she is here and loves playing with her friends. Her favorite things to do are playing baby dolls and pretending that she is a mommy! We are so proud of Mia and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Mia, we love you!!!

# Pre-k 3 Room News Continued!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Mariah! Mariah is our Star of the Month for always being on her best behavior and growing both socially and academically! Mariah is a very sweet and caring young lady who sets a great example for others. She comes to school each day with a smile on her face, ready to learn! Mariah does a fantastic job following everyday instruction, being respectful to others and playing nicely with friends! She has wonderful manners and is always willing to help her teachers and friends. We are very impressed on how Mariah has grown! This smart girl has mastered potty training and is able to spell and trace her name! This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is at Bunny Bunch and loves playing with her friends. Her favorite things to do are coloring pictures for her loved ones, running outside and playing with kitchen. We continue to look forward to watching Mariah blossom into the bright girl that she is! Congratulations Mariah, we love you!!!

### Pre-K 4 Room News!

June is here and a new month of excitement is about to unfold! The Pre K 4 students have been practicing and preparing very hard for their graduation. We will miss all of our preschool friends that are moving on to Kindergarten. We send them off with a pocketful of smiles and an abundance of curiosity as well as enthusiasm for a new adventure in learning. Good Luck Class of 2018! As we wrap up the 2017-2018 school year the Pre-K 4 class will be focusing on getting ready for Kindergarten come September! The first two weeks the children will be practicing, learning and re-visiting materials they have learned throughout the year such as letter recognition and sounds, rhyming, Spanish, Sign Language and much more! The last couple of weeks the children will be having fun as they begin to celebrate summer! We will be having a blast as we jump into the themes of "Summer Fun," and "Fun at the Beach!" We will also be having fun as we do a color bubbles activity, draw with chalk, play with sand and so much more! Also, we will be having an end of year picnic for the children (June 17th) and a special day where the children will be able to wear their sunglasses (June 24th)! Finally, we will end our month and continue into July by beginning our "Patriotic" themed week!

The children will be tie dying t-shirts to wear to our End of Year Picnic on Friday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>! If you would like your child to tie dye a shirt, please bring one in no later than Monday, June 8<sup>h</sup>. Please be sure to label your child's name on the tag. Thank you!



We would like to give big congratulations to A.J. on being Star of the Month for June! A.J. is our Star of the Month for his academic achievements and his ability to transition into our Pre-k 4 classroom. A.J. is doing a great job and making improvements towards daily actives and every day instruction. He absolutely loves to learn and is now working on spelling and tracing his name! Not only is A.J. a very smart boy, but he social skills have made great progress! He is doing a fantastic job at following directions and interacting with his friends during center time. This kind boy is always playing nicely with all of his friends. A.J. enjoys playing with play dough, singing and dancing and playing at the train table. A.J. is truly a sweet boy who cares a lot about his teachers and friends! His fun and silly personality is always keeping those around him laughing and smiling! We look forward to watching A.J. excel in our Pre-K 4 program this year! Congratulations A.J., we love you!!!

St. Jude Trike-A-Thon!



Memorial Day Picnic!

